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9th March 2017 

 
‘50 things to do before you leave The Glebe Primary School’ 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Some of you may be aware of the National Trust’s campaign, ‘50 Things 
to do before you’re 11¾’ . At The Glebe Primary School, we have decided 
to run a similar campaign: ‘50 things to do before you leave The Glebe 
Primary School’ to allow our children to have a broad range of learning 
experiences within their time at school.  
 
We have decided to split the activities up into Key Stages. We have  
attached a copy of our ‘50 things to do before you leave The Glebe  
Primary School’ campaign so that you can see the fun activities we will 
be carrying out. 
 
Every class will be documenting the activities in their own class book, 
which they will add to every year, as they go up through the school. 
Some teachers may choose to set some of these tasks for homework. 
 
 
If you would be interested in supporting with any of these activities, 
please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss. Robinson and Mrs. Lewis  

The Glebe Primary School 
Pulford Road,  Norton,  Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1QY  

Tel/Fax: 01642 360876 
theglebe@sbcschools.org.uk     http://www.theglebeprimary.org.uk/  

Head Teacher  Mrs G Repton  
Deputy Head Mrs J Thompson 
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